9. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT
The Chairman sought the approval of the Committee to introduce supplementary reports on:

° New Zealand Planning Institute Annual Conference 2003,
° Submissions on Proposed Changes to the Dog Control Act 1996.

The reason why these items were not on the agenda and why they could not wait until the next
meeting were explained to the Committee.

The Committee resolved that the reports be received for consideration at the present meeting.
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